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April 22, 2002

Calgary, A

Attentifoﬁf Shirley Maaskant

Dear Ms. Maaskant

RE: Cameron Hills Surface Tenure
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Please excuse our delay in responding to your letter dated March 6, 2001.

It is our understanding that your 12 existing shut-in Well leases were not included in the
environmental assessment conducted by the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review
Board for your Cameron Hills operations. You requested that 12 of these leases be changed from
Shut-in Wells to Producing wells. Since no concerns were raised during our consultation process
to the change in use clause in your leases, we are now preparing surrender documents as per this
requirement in your lease clauses and will issue new production leases for the following leases: .

85C/3-2-2
85C/3-5-2
85C/4-3-2
- 85C/4-4-2
85C/4-5-2
85C/4-8-2
85C/4-9-2
85C/4-10-2
85C/3-11-2
85C/4-13-2
85C/4-14-2
85C/4-15-2

Cameron M-73

‘Cameron C-75

Cameron A-05
Cameron B-08
Swede A-73

Cameron C-50
Cameron N-28
Cameron J-37

Cameron L-47 |

Cameron L-44
Cameron C-19
Cameron B-25

Please be advised that this change in use does not mean you do not require a Land Use Permit
from the Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board. You should contact them directly for
confirmation in that regard, their phone number is 867-669-0506. <
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